
Gravenhurst and Shillington Parochial Church Council 

Resolution Agreed by Correspondence 

Under Rule M29, Parish Governance Model Rules 2020, the resolution below will be deemed 

to have been approved by the PCC on 25 November 2024 unless by that date 4 or more 

members (over 50%) object by email to revjennadearden@gmail.com.  The resolution will be 

ratified at the next full PCC meeting on Wednesday 15 January 2025. 

 

Resolution 

The PCC agrees to support the application for a faculty to the removal of trees in the 

churchyard in between area 7 and 5 and in location B. The work is to be carried out by a 

professional contractor, Grangers at a cost of £460+VAT 

Proposed: Liz Allan 

Seconded: Revd Jenna Dearden 

 

Revd Jenna Dearden, Chair of the PCC 

18 November 2024 

 

20 November 2024 All PCC members have confirmed their agreement with proposal by 

email. 
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